STATE OF NEW MEXICO
PUBLIC EDUCATION DEPARTMENT
300 DON GASPAR
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501-2786
Telephone (505) 827-5800
www.ped.state.nm.us

HANNA SKANDERA SUSANA MARTINEZ
SECRETARY OF EDUCATION GOVERNOR
July 9, 2013

Mr. Efren Yturralde, Superintendent
Gadsden Independent Schools

P.O. Drawer 70

Anthony, NM 88021

Dear Mr, Yturralde:

Below is the FY13-14 planning award amount for your grant funded though the Carl D. Perkins
Career and Technical Education Act of 2006. Please take note of the following federal grant
information specific to that Award:

CFDA: 84.048 Career and Technical Education — Basic Grants to States
Award Name: Carl D. Perkins Career and Technical Education Act of 2006
Grant Award Number: V048A130031- 12A
Planning Award Amount: $173,521.00

Federal Funding Agency: USDOE Office of Vocational and Adult Education

Compliance Requirements: EDGAR 34 CFR Parts (74-99)
http://www?2.ed.gov/policy/fund/reg/edgarReg/edgar.html

OMB A-133 and OMB A-87 or OMB A-21(Cost Principles for Educational Institutions)
http://www.whitehouse.gov/omb/circulars default

The planning amount is determined by allocating 90% of your award from the prior year. For
institutions not funded in the prior year, this allocation is based on approximately 90% of what
your institution or consortia would have been eligible for in the prior year.

When College and Career Readiness (CCR) receives its final Carl D. Perkins allocation from the
United States Department of Education, a final award letter will be sent to your institution so that
you may make appropriate budget adjustments to align what you have in Operating Business
Management System (OBMS) with your final award. The CCR does not anticipate receiving its
final allocation until October of 2013.

Your FY13-14 application for this award has met substantial approval. I am grateful that your
work with staff at the College & Career Readiness Bureau has achieved a funded application.
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Should you have any questions about this planning award, please feel free to contact CCR at
(505) 827-1800, for staff assistance.

cc: Rosa Hood, Project Director
Steven Suggs, Chief Financial Officer



